

Swann Elementary & Secondary Schools 109 Kenwood Road Champaign, IL 61821

August 7, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff,

This is to inform you about asbestos management at Swann School as it has been determined by the Illinois Department of Publics Health and the Federal Environmental Protection Agency that asbestos is a potential health hazard, and precautions should be taken to avoid disturbing any asbestos containing materials.

Due to our move into a new school building during the last school year, we are pleased to report that there is no asbestos at all in our school facility. Letters from the building architect and general contractor show that no asbestos containing materials were used during its construction.

This letter serves as your annual notice regarding asbestos at Swann School.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (217)-356-5164 or via email at john.lawrence@swanncare.org.

Sincerely,

John A. Lawrence

Administrator/Head Teacher

Swann Special Care Center Secondary School